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Temple Israel 

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum 
American Jewish Committee 
165 East 56th Street 
New York City, NY 10022 

Dear Marc, 

RASS' MAX A. SHAPIRO 

April 5, 1977 

I read with great delight that you are going to 

be speaking in Minneapolis on April 26th. I teach at 

the United Theological Seminary, one of the institutions 

that is bringing you here. 

Can I be of any help in any way? 

As ev r, 

Ra i Max A. Shapiro 

MAS:mtw 

23204 EMERSON AVE. SO./MINNEAPOLIS. MINNESOTA 550405 /PHONE 377-8680 



... 
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I 
Mr. WUlmar L. tborkel80D 
Re:1llion Editor 
TIIJ! MIHNBAPOLIS STAR 
425 Portand AVenue 
¥6nneapoli.a, Minnesota SS488 

My dur Bill, 

Hay 27 . 1977 

Thank you for your warm and thoughtful letter of May 19tn. 

I •• especially grateful to you for the really excellent article 
that you wrote about., talk and our interview. It 1. actually 
one of the best and .,at accurate piecee of reporting of a co.­
prebenaiva and compU.cated subject and you d14 it in your typically 
firat-cl ••• prof ... ional fa.hion. 

Mllay than" .. well for the article on the Moordes and deprogr ...... 
ing. I bop. to read i.t over thb weekend. 

It " .. wonderful seeing you again and I hope w. have occasion to 
.pend a lit.tle bit .or. time together , 'IIOr8 in per.onal frlendsb4p 
aDd exchange than in profu.tonal busin •••• 

Have. a good and relaxing 8U111111er I 

l!BT:iPR 

Cordially, .a ever , 

Rabbi. Hare H. TanenbaUll 
National Director 
Intarralia10us Affair. 



.. . , 
THE MlNN[AP()lJS 

[STAR] 

May 19 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum , 

I promis ed to send you the article about 
the newspaper reporter who lived the life of a 
"Moonie ll re cruit at a camp in California . It 
is enclosed . I ~iSh it had been published in 
the Minneapolis ribune. The clipp i~g is from the 
St . Paul Pioneer Press . 

I have a l so enc l osed a co py of the 
article I wrote after your lun~eon talk . You 
may have seen it in RNS . I he~ a summary of 
it on a natio~widB religious news radio program 
las t Sunday . 

Thanks aga in for your kind wo rds at the 
luncheon . 

:rtiJlY
, 

~~~ L. Thorkelson 
eligio!l "'ditor 

J 



P~bbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
Director 
The American Jewish Committee 
1 65 East 56th Street 
New York, New York 10022 

Dear Marc: 

May 12, 1977 

On behalf of the entire production staff of People, 
may I thank you for your williness to be a part of our 
program. I think that the interview with you and Cornelius 
Rijk was one of the most pleasant I have had, and all of 
the staff felt that this show will be one of our best. 

For your information, the show which we taped will be 
shown twice. The first airing will be on Sunday, May 29 
at 10:00 on WJBK-TV 2 (our CBS outlet) . The second showing 
will be at the same time on Sunday, August 28. 

It was a personal pleasure to have you on the Show, and 
to have the opportunity of spending some time with you again. 

Sincerely, 

R. Lyons 

a public service program presented by WJBK-TV2 
and the Christian Communication Council 

0/ Metropolitan Detroit Churches 

600 Palms Building • Detroit, Michigan 48201 • (313) 962{)34() 



------------~,-- - --

. -~ .. 
DR. NAHUM SCHULMAN , RAIUI 

THf. .JAY ,HILLIPS CHAIR Of ,JEWISH STVDIU 

DEPARTMENT OF THEOLOCY SAINT JOHN'S UNIVERSITY COLLECEVILLE MINNESOTA 56321 

5 May 1977 

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaun 
65 - 50 Wetherole Street 
Rego Park, Queens, New Yorl< 

11374 

Dear Marc: 

Mae and I appreciate your wann persooal regards and good wishes and kind 
remarl<s . 

Forgive the delay. I was lecturing out of town and was away fran my desk 
for m.u:h of the week. 1) j)/(09 l'M/. 
We shall 100g relHI' ex your lectures at the luncheon in Minneapolis and at 
Saint Joln's. I hear nothing but accolades for your message , cmtent and 
presentation fran all -- lay people, professors, IIDnks and mns, students 
and seminarians. Many who """e mable to attend have expressed to lIE deep 
regrets for missing you and your talks. It really and truly was a superb 
event in our area. For all of thet .... are grateful to you and your iIIpact 
upon us. 

Dr. Daytc:n Ifultgren is indeed a beautiful person. Ib:h credit for your 
successful appearance is due to his generous labor and coq>eratien in 
spoosoring the lectures. I fully appreciate him for all the help and 
guidance offered to lIE. 

My students especially ....re t:renEndous1y ilIpressed with your lecture on 
''Relf3:>us Cults - Threat or Challer!ge". You have endeared yourself to all 
of us en the canpus at Saint Join's. You will always be .... lcane here. 

My frimd's naIIE is Jcbn Merl<le -- a sp1mdid fellow, with a profoun:! interest 
in Heschel's WOIks . 

Very likely during the SUIIDer, Mae and I will he spending tiI!E with our 
children in South Orange, New Jersey. JIopefully .... can get together then. 

Enclosed f:fn:l material en your lectures and copy of letter fran Jay Phillips . 

Socn .... celebrate ..--A It? e - /:;;» j" .. /.--1 - I'f) J~? . 



--- -------------------- -

_ . . 

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaun -2- 5 May 1977 

Best wishes for and pleasant ~. 

Sincerely. 

;:{~ 
Rabbi Nalu.m 5chu1man 

P.S . School ends May 20th. Will be ham IIllCh of the spring and early SUIIIEI". 

Enclosure 
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January 27, 1977 

Dr. Nabtm Schulman 
The Jay Phillips Chair of Jewiah Studiea 
DepartlD8D.t of Theology 
Saint Jobn'. University 
Collaaevilla , Minnesota 56321 

Dear Hr. SchulmaD. 

Hany thanb for your good letter of January 13th. 

The progra. tbat you outline for.,. ... btt on AprU 26th to H1nneaota 
sound. just fine. 

Under •• parate cover .y aecyetary baa sent you the ~iogr.ph1c.l sketch 
and photograph that you reque.tad. 

May I suggeae the following topic. for your conalderation: 

1 - Yor the luncheon _eting - !·PreaJ.dent Carter, Evans_lt .. , and 
Pluraliem" , 

2 - naeltgioua Culte in AMrlca - 'lhr_t or Challenget" 

If you hay. furthe.r thoughts, by all ManS lat 1118 know. I am enttrely open 
to cbanl1ng the subject in terlllS of uaueB that you might think aor. rele­
vant. We can alva,.. dlac:u.. , "Jeviah-cbr1e.U..an ltelationa in 1977 : Th. 
Unflnbhed Aaaula. " 

With v.~t per.onal COod wieh •• , I alD., 

MIIT: RPIl 

Cord1ally yoha . 

Rabbi. Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Affaira 

• 



• ·-- , . 

DR. NAHUM SCHULMAN. RABBI 

THE JAY PHILLIPS CHAIR OF JEWISH STUDIES 

DEPARTMENT OF THEOLOCY SAINT JOHN"S UNIVERSITY COLLEGEVILLE MINNESOTA 56321 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
The American Jewish Committee 
Institute of Human Relations 
165 East 56th Street 
New York, New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

Shalom! 

January 13, 1977 

Now that the date - April 26th - Tuesday - has been 
confirmed, I should like to inform you of the format of the 
program for your visit as our guest-lecturer. 

1. We should like you to address a luncheon meeting 
of about fifty or sixty prominent citizens of the 
State of Minnesota, both lay and religious leaders, 
at noon in Minneapolis. 

2. And in the evening - at 7:45 p.m. - to deliver a 
public lecture at St. John's University, 
Collegeville, Minnesota. 

We are beginning preparations and plans for publicity 
for your visit and your message. We will exert every effort 
to make this project a success and a memorable event. 

Would you please send us the essential and necessary 
information about yourself, a biographical Sketch, and your 
work, as well as the topics for your luncheon address and the 
public lecture and a picture of yourself? 

All of us at St. John's University, United Theological 
Seminary of the TWin Cities, and the Jay Phillips Chair of 
Jewish Studies are looking forward to your coming here. We 
welcome you and wish you a most pleasant and meaningful 
experience. 

Awaiting your early reply, I am, 

Sincerely, 

Nahum Schulman 

rLj1fdt/m~ 



DR, NAHUM SCHULMAN, RABBI 

THE JAY PHILLIPS CHAIR OF JEWISH STUDIES 

DEPARTMENT OF THEOLOGY SAINT JOHN'S UNIVERSITY COLLEGEVILLE MINNESOTA 56321 

3 December 1976 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Affairs 
THE AMERICAN JEWISH COMMITTEE 
Institute of Human Relations 
165 East 56 Street 
New York~ New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi: 

SHALOM! 

Your letter of confirmation received this morning. Will keep in 

touch with you concerning details. 

With all best wishes from Saint John's. 

Sincerely, 

/l"t -~.fJ~:""--'/i· 7(:d?'r /' 
~___ Rabbi Nah~ChU1man 

\ ,~------- --_/ 

NS:ig 



I . . -

\ 

November 30. 1976 

RItIbl NahUDl Schulman 
Jay Phillips Chair of Jewish Studies 
Department of Theology 
Saint John's University' 
Collegeville. Hlnnesota 56321 

Dear Rabbi Schulman. 

April 26th Is good for me. Please 
consIder thIs ~ confi .... ton. 

HIfT:RPR 

• 

With e¥ery good wishe. 

Shaloml 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenba1lll 
National Director 
Interrel1910us Affairs 

• 

t 



I . 

Dr. Nahum Schulman 
Jay Phillips Chair of Jewish Studies 

Department of Theology~ Saint John's University, Collegeville. Minnesota 56321 

15 November 1976 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Affairs 
THE AMERICAN JEWISH COMMITTEE 
INSTITUTE OF HUMAN RELATIONS 
165 East 16th Street 
New York, New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

Thank you for your letter of 4 November, giving me the dates of April 26th 
to 28th 8S being open for your visit to Saint John's University and the 
meeting at Union Theological Seminary. Would Tuesday. Apri1 26th be a 
good date for you to be with us? I would much appreciate an early reply. 

With kindest personal regards, I am 

NS:1g 

n~ 
\ 



80vember 4, 1976 

Or. Noh ... Schulmn, Rabbi 
The Jay Phl11lps Chair of Jewish Studies 
Department of Theology 
Saint John's University 
Collegeville, Minnesota 56231 

Dear Rabbi Schulman, 

Thanks very ~ch for your .thoughtful and gracious letter of 
October 29th . 

I am already committed during the week of April 12th to 14th. 
The dates of Aprl1 26th to 28th are still open and I will there­
fore be happy to accept your kind lnvltatlon to come to St. John's 
University and to the Union Theologlcal Seminary meeting that you 
describe In your letter. 

As we get closer to the event, perhaps we should talk about appro­
priate subject matter for those two dlffereng groups. 

With warmest personal good wishes, I am, 

MHT: RPR 

Cordfally. as ever. 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Aff~lrs 



DR. NAHUM SCHULMAN. RABBI 

THE JAY PH'LLl ?S CHAIR O f Jt:WISH STUDI ES 

DEPARTMENT OF THEOLOGY SAINT ,JOHN·S UNIVEnSITY CO LLECEVILLE MINNESOTA 563!21 

29 October 1976 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Affairs 
THE ~RlCAN JEWISH COMMITTEE 
Institute of Human Relations 
165 East 56 Street 
New York, New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 
SHALOM~ 

Pursuant to our recent telephone conversation, I met with Fr. Michael Blecker, 
President of St. John's University and Dr. Dayton Hultgren, President of 
United Theological Seminary of the Twin Cities. We plan to co-sponsor an 
evening public address at St. John's, Collegeville, Minnesota, and a luncheon 
meeting in Minneapolis for about fifty community leaders from the Twin Cities, 
religious and lay. 

The datec~i~~e are either the week of Aptil 12 
~ril 26~~eferablY the earlier April date}. 

- 14, or the week of 

We are looking forward toward the making of your visit an outs~anding event 
in Minnesota's academic and religious life. 

Please advise us at your earliest convenience on the date suitable for you. 

With a ll best wishes. 



May 28, 1976 

Dr. Walter R. Wietzke. Director 
The American Lutheran Church 
Division for Theological Education and Ministry 
422 South Fifth Street 
~linneapolis, Minnesota 55415 

Dear Dr . '\vietzke, 

I appreciate very much your warm and thoughtful 
forgive my delay in responding to your letter. 
lecture and travel schedule during recent weeks 
in answering correspondence such as yours. 

letter of March 29th. Please 
I have been on a very hectic 
and have fallen badly behind 

I am very grateful 
Jewish Brothers . 1I 

mutual respect and 
tian understanding 

for the thoughtful article that you wrote, "In Praise of 
Contributions such as these help shape an atmosphere where 
appreciation become a new culture in which Jewish and Chris­
can flourish . 

I do appreciate your invitation to visit with you in Minneapolis. I will cer­
tainly make every effort to do so the next time I will be there. There 1s a 
possibility that I will be lecturing at St . John ' s University in Collegeville, 
Minnesota on or around November fourth . If that does take place, perhaps we 
can arrange to meet at that time. 

,,'.~" '-
In the meantime, my prayers for God I 5 bte.ssings over you and my hope that you 
will have a pleasant and restful summer. 

CC: Mrs. Rodger Jensen 
Dr. Paul Opsahl 
Rabbi James Rudin 

(U' [R t WINT[~. Pruldt~1 • 

Cordially, 

Rabbi Marc H, Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Affairs 



Rabbi Nahum Schulman 
2843 Rale19h Avenue South 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55416 

Dear Nahum, 

May 28, 1976 (Dictated 

Thank you very lIIICh for your recent lettel'". I IllUst apologize for 
the delay In responding. I\Y schedule has been unbearably heavy 
with lectures and travel Ou*f-town and I have fallen badly be­
hind In anSlOerlng Important aorrespondence such as yours. 

As of thl s moment I woul d prefer the date of Thursday, November 
4th, for the lecture that you'd like me to give. Aetually the 
first week of November, as of now, 1s quite open but Novl!lllber 4th 
would be ~ preference. 

Please let me know so that I might tie down that date before It 
disappears. 

I hope you have a pleasant and restful summer. 

MHT:RPR 

Cordially, 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Affairs 



RABBI NAHUM S C HULMAN 

2843 RALBIGH A vaNUI!: SoUTH 

MINNBAPOLlS, MINN. 55416 

920-488' 

10 March 1976 

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum 
National Director, Interreligious Affairs 
AMERICAN JEWISH COMMITTEE 
165 East 56th Street 
New York. New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

Upon my return from a lecture tour I found your kind epistle of 
26 February 1976. 

Our major problem is the date. The fee and the theme are OK. 
May 17th is an impossible date for us here at Saint John's. It 
is the last days for us here at Saint John's. It is the last 
days of finals and the last days of the Spring semester. 

We - Father Blecker and I - would like to suggest other tentative 
dates for your perusal and confirmation, namely during the Fall 
semester , either the last week (one day, Monday-Thursday) of 
October~ or the first week of November (one day, Monday-Thursday) 

Please advise us if any of these suggested dates fit into your 
schedule. 

With best wishes. SHAlOM! Happy Purim! 

Sincerely, 

Rabbi Nahum Schulman 



--

, 
Dr. Nahum Schulman 
Department of Theology 
Saint John'~ University 
COllegeville, Minnesota 56321 

My dear Rabbi Schulman, 

February 26, 1976 ., 

• 

I appreciate very much your warm and thoughtful letter. Your words of gen" 
erous evaluation of mY work in the area of promoting Interreligious under­
standing over the past quarter century mean a great deal to me and 1 want 
you to know of ~ deep gratitude. 

No small part of whatever achievement that has t~ken place is due to the 
contribution of dlstlng~lshed persons of your caliber In many parts of this 
country and In other parts of the world. 

1 should like to respond to the thoughtful Invitation of yo~rself and of 
Fr. Michael Blecker , President of St. John's University, to address your 
faculty and students on a Bicentennial theme. The real problem Is that of 
schedule. I have a commitment on each of the dates that you suggest. There 
Is • slim possibility. that ,I might be abl .. to make the Monday, 'May 10th date. 

~ But I would much prefer to explore a date after May 17th. 1 am free pretty 
much most of that week, as of now , and would feel less pressure about making 
such an extended trip to Minnesota during a time In which 1 have fewer com­
mitments. 

You ask about mY honorarium. My general practice with the JWB Lecture .Bur­
eau Is that mY minimum out-of-town lecture fee Is $500:00 plus expenses . 
This would of course be arranged outside of the JWB office. 

The theme that 1 would be interested in exploring is sometm 'g like the fol­
lowing: "The Bicentennial : Moral Challenges to Christians and Jews In the 
Thl rd Century of America ". 

With warmest personal good wishes , 1 am 

MHT:RPR 

COrdially yo!'rs, 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
National Director 
Interreligious Affairs 

• 

• 
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DR. NAHUM SC H ULMAN. r..A.IHH 

THE .JAY PH I LLl i>S CHA I R Of JEWI SH STUDI es 

DEPARTME N T OF THEOLOGY SAINT JOH N ' S U NIVCRSITY COLLEGEVILLE MINNESOTA 56321 

17 February 1976 

Dr. Marc R. Tanenbaum 
Director, Interreligious Affairs 
THE AMERICAN JEWISH COMIIITTEE 
165 East 56th Street 
New York, New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi: 

As an admirer of your prodigious labors and astute analysis and understanding of 
the interreligious field and your efforts to promote genuine dialogue, I hasten 
to congratulate you on your achievement of twenty- five years of service in the 
arena of Jewieh-Christian rela t ions . 

MOre power to you -- Yasher Kosch! 

Fr. Michael Blecker, President of St. John's University here at Collegeville, 
Minnesota, and I have discussed today the possibility of having you come to 
Collegeville on a date suitable to your schedule, and to share with us -­
faculty, Abbey and students of St. John ' s and St. Benedict's College, the nearby 
girls' college -- and the St . Cloud State University, for a lecture and seminar 
on a topic such as "Bicentennial - Focus on Interreligious Action". 

The following tentative dates would be ideal for us after the Easter and Pessh 
holidays: 1. Tuesday, 27 April 

2. Wednesday, 28 April ~\1 
3. Monday, 10 May • U 

Also notify me of the expenses involved. 

It will please you to know that there is a wholesome climate here of academi~ 
freedom and e~umenism. I am certain that your visit will be appreciated. 

Let me know at your earliest convenience the feasibility of your coming to St. 
John's, the date, and the expenses. 

Again, my blessings to you for many many years of continued meaningful service 
in human relations. 

And with good wishes for SHALOM, 

Sincere~, , ~ 

Ra~~~~ 
NS:ig 

I 



. 
. DR. NAHUM SCHULMAN. RAIIoBI 

THe .jAY PHI ~LlPS CH~I'. Of. ;"~WISH STUDIES 

DEPARTMENT OF THEOLOCY SAINT JOHN'S UNIVERSITY COLLECEVILLE MINNESOTA 56321 

28 March 1977 

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaun 
Director, Interreligious Affairs 
1llE AMElUCAN JEWISH CXMiI'lTEE 
165 East 56th Street 
New Yorl<, New Yorl< 1()()22 

Dear Rabbi, 

Just a note to let you know that we are en the way toward a successful 
1) Lmcheon Program in Mimeapolis, and 2) the Evening Public J..ecture 
at Saint John's University in Collegeville, which will be preceded with 
a Kosher dinner here for about twenty people. (All of this on Tuesday, 
26 April) 

We are giving and getting excellent publicity for your visit and lectures 
in our regioo. 

At the DmB1t we >nIld lil<e to kncw your itinerary , place and time of 
arrival, so that we ... y meet you; your time and place of departure -- do 
you plan to stay overnight? -- if so, shall we reserve a guest room here 
at the abbey or at a hotel in Mimeapolis? Let us know so that we my 
make proper arrangeomts for your visit. 

We are most amcious to welcaIE you and to nSke your stay pleasant and 
meaningful. 

With the approach of /> 0 ~ , accept my good wishes and blessings for 

~/01'{'/ ? -e ~ en 
S7~~~ 
Rabbi NaIun Schulman 

P.S. PRo:;RAM, Tuesday, 26 April 1977 

L Lmcheon and Discourse 11, 30 a.m. 
2. Kosher DUmer at Saint Jom' s 
3. Public J..ecture 

Kf~ 

- 1,30 p.m. 
6,()() p.m. 
8,()() p.m. 



April 25, 1977 

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum 
65- 50 Wetherole Street 

THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO 

SCH OOL OF" MEDI CI NE 
"LBUCJUE~CJUE. N . M . 87131 

Rego Par k , Queens, New York 11374 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum : 

Thank you for your gracious letter, and of course for your stellar participation 
in the University ' s Religious Awareness Week program. Your talk was a memorable 
one for all of us , and there has been a great deal of very positive and appreciative 
feedback. If you would be kind enough to send me a copy of the material from 
which the lecture derived, as you indicated you might be able to, I would be most 
grateful. 

Thank you for sending me the bill for your hotel expenses . I am informed by the 
Development Office of the University of New Mexico, the office which 1s handling 
the expenses of Religious Awareness Week, that it will be necessary for you to 
complete the enclosed form and r eturn it together with a copy of your airline 
ticket. Just as soon as I receive this from you, I will do my best to expedite 
payment. I hope you will forgive the slight delay incurred by the bureaucratic 
rituals involved . 

With respect to the referral to a good skin specialist in New York which you 
requested, I am afraid that I cannot help you directly. However, if you would 
call my good friend Dr. Donald Armstrong , Chief of Infectious Diseases at 
MemorLal Center for Cancer in Manhattan, I am confident that he will be able to 
either take care of this problem for you himself or make a suitable referral to 
an appropriate dermatologist. Please let me know if this does not work out and 
I will see whether I can come up with an alternative. Dr. Annstrong is an old 
friend and an excellent infectious disease specialist. 

It was a pleasure to have you with us . If your travel schedule calls for a 
trip sometime next year which would bring you sufficiently near Albuquerque to 
make a stopover feasible, please do let me know as long in advance as possible. 



Page 2 
Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum 
April 25. 1977 

I would then like to discuss with the Board of our Experiment in Jewish Learning 
lecture series the scheduling of a return visit if at all possible. 

Many thanks for your kind comments about our community. 

Sincerely yours . 

~ 
Alexander L. Kisch , M.D. 

ALK/b. 
Ene. 



· . , 

DIV· ... IIITI4KNT Cf' M!lOle'N II: 

April 25. 1977 

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum 
65-50 Wetberole Street 

THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO 

SCHOOL Of' MEDICINE 
ALBUQU£IIlQU£. N. M . B7131 

Rego Park, Queens, New York 11374 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

Thank you for your gracious letter, and of course for your stellar participation 
1n the University's Religious Awareness Week program. Your talk was a memorable 
one for all of us, and there has been a gr eat deal of very positive and appreciative 
feedback. If you would be kind enough to send me a copy of the material from 
which the lecture derived, as you indicated you might be able to, I would be most 
grateful . 

Thank you for sending me the bill for your hotel expenses . I am informed by the 
Development Office of the University of New Mexico, the office which is handling 
the expenses of Religious Awareness Week , that it will be necessary for you to 
ca.plete the enclosed form and return it t ogether with a copy of your airline 
ticket. Just as soon as I receive this from you , I will do my best to expedite 
payment. I hope you will forgive the slight delay incurred by the bureaucratic 
r1 tuals ~vol ved . 



Rabbi Marc . Tanenbaum 
National Interreligious Affairs Director, American Jewish Committee 

ftReligious Cults in America· •• Threat or Challenge?" 
and ((The Unfinished Agenda: Jewish/Christian 

Relations in 1977" 

SAINT JOHN'S UNIVERSITY 
SCIENCE CENTER AUDITORIUM 

TUESDAY, APRIL 26 AT 8:00 P.M. 

Sponsored by Saint John's, the Jay Phillips Chair of 
Jewish Studies and the United Theological Seminary 

Open free of charge to the public 




